
Welcome!
Your Parent Council:

• Co-chairs: Areti & Cat 

• Secretary: Julie

• Treasurer: Fiona

• Events: Ruth & and the dream 
team ☺

• Clubs: Vikas
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Overview

• What does the PC do? 

• Headteacher’s report

• Relationships, Learning & Behaviour Policy

• Current & Future projects

• Government budget cuts

• Update from Councillors

• Events & Fundraising

• Clubs - we need your help!

• Treasurer’s report

• Voting
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What does the PC do?



Relationships, Learning & Behaviour Policy

Ready, Respectful, Safe
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Current Projects
Playground - Library
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Future Projects
Playground project - Planters



Future Projects
Playground project - Murals 



Future Projects
Science room vs Sand pit
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Budget Cuts

● Proposed cuts of £8.2 million to Education
● Decision from meeting on 23rd Jan was to not go ahead with cuts 

this financial year
● Full council meeting on 22 Feb to determine next year's budget

What can we do now?
● Get in touch with us at Flora’s Parent Council to let us know 

your thoughts
● Engage with local councillors to ensure education is protected 

from any future cuts

Our ward councillors are:
Max Mitchell - Max.mitchell@edinburgh.gov.uk                                 Hal Osler - Hal.Osler@edinburgh.gov.uk
Jule Bandel - Cllr.Jule.Bandel@edinburgh.gov.uk.                               Vicky Nicolson - Cllr.Vicky.Nicolson@edinburgh.gov.uk

mailto:Hal.Osler@edinburgh.gov.uk
mailto:Cllr.Jule.Bandel@edinburgh.gov.uk


Events
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Bike & scooter storage
Let’s get fundraising!

● One covered, lockable shelter with sliding 
doors.

● One double-sided scooter rack.

TOTAL: £8,561
We need to raise: £3,000



Clubs
WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Private:
Spanish  Coding  Yoga   French

Chess

Sports:
Football, Netball, Dance

Website: florasparentcouncil.wordpress.com            Email: florastevensonpc@gmail.com

mailto:florastevensonpc@gmail.com


Treasurer’s Report
The bank balance was £16,498 as of 01 February 2024.  Since the last meeting we have raised £1,665 from the Winter 
Fair, £1,952 from the Christmas Cards, £300 from the Bake Sale and approximately £160 from the Ceilidh.  We have paid 
for the football kits, prefect bibs, loose parts and the ice dragon show totalling £3,149.  We have also paid for £379 out of 
the £500 agreed for the upgrading of the library furniture.

In addition to this, our annual payment from Edinburgh Council of £809 has been received.

*The price of the prefect bibs had increased by £176.60 over the expected price.  This has been paid, but needs to be 
formally approved at this meeting.

The funding requests for library software** (£499.99), chess tournament entries (£150), tree guard for playground (~
£2,000), P1 Outdoor Learning equipment (£1,065), Laptops (£2,920), Clarinets (£700), Christmas Party food (£705), 
Generation Science events (£3,360) and new sounds system (£337) have all yet to be invoiced, totalling £11,858.

**An additional £466 is required for the library installation as the costs were higher than originally anticipated in the funding 
request. 

Taking this into account, this brings the balance available to approximately £5,000 to support any further funding requests.
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Voting

Funding requests:

• £176 additional for prefect bibs (already purchased)

• £466 additional for library system installation (already purchased)

• £200 for poster frames for school corridor and classroom walls

• £400 for wooden planters for the playground

• £100 per month for library books to keep providing new books 

• £250 for new rubbish bin for playground to replace broken one

• £650 for new Netballs and Netball jerseys

• £1,420 for indoor athletics equipment (javelin, triple jump, hurdles)
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Next meeting

Wednesday 24th April 2024, on Zoom
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Our ward councillors are:
Max Mitchell - Max.mitchell@edinburgh.gov.uk                 Hal Osler - Hal.Osler@edinburgh.gov.uk
Jule Bandel - Cllr.Jule.Bandel@edinburgh.gov.uk                Vicky Nicolson - 
Cllr.Vicky.Nicolson@edinburgh.gov.uk
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